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Draft Municipal Storm Water Discharge Permit for Joint Base Lewis-McChord,
Washington

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 10, proposes to issue a permit
to Joint Base Lewis-McChord for discharges from their municipal separate storm
sewer system. The permit and supporting fact sheet are available for review
through EPA's website at
http://yosemite.epa.gov/r10/water.nsf/npdes+public+notices/jblm-ms4-pn-2011

Comments on the draft permit will be accepted through March 30, 2012. EPA will
host a meeting to discuss the permit and accept written comments on Monday,
March 19, 2012 at the Lakewood Library, 6300 Wildaire Road Southwest,
Lakewood, Washington 98499. An open house will start at 6:00 pm, followed by a
meeting from 6:30 - 8:00 pm.

Questions? Please contact Misha Vakoc, EPA Region 10, at
(206) 553-6650 or via email at vakoc.misha@epa.gov



